
VUMC Limited Submission Opportunity 

First Horizon Foundation Grants for Good 

 VUMC:  These instructions are for VUMC investigators. VU investigators should 
apply through InfoReady and address any questions to VU-LSO@vanderbilt.edu. 

Applications due April 19, 2024 

VUMC may submit 1 application to the First Horizon Grants for Good campaign. 

To honor First Horizon’s 160th anniversary, celebrate the company’s ongoing strength and 
stability, and reiterate their commitment to the communities they serve, First Horizon is 
awarding $10,000 grants to eligible organizations. 

An organization’s submission must highlight how support from the First Horizon Foundation will 
strengthen our communities through programs and services provided by the organization. 

Areas of impact include but are not limited to: 

• Community health and wellness 
o Healthcare services 
o Food service, food pantry 
o Educational programs 
o Social determinants of heath 

Grant recipients will be selected based on the following criteria: 

• Compelling story of the impact the organization is making in the community and how 
First Horizon’s support will enhance that impact 

• Creativity and originality 
• Motivation and inspiration 
• Overall measurable community impact 

See the program website for more details. 

Internal Application Process 
Anyone interested in being considered to submit one of VUMC’s proposals must submit the 
following (in a single PDF) to jenny.alexander@vumc.org by 5 p.m. on April 19, 2024: 

1) Brief (2 page maximum) project summary, including how support from First Horizon will 
strengthen the community through the programs and services being provided. 

Any questions about this opportunity may be directed to jenny.alexander@vumc.org. 
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